
 

New Year 1 Drop Off and Pick Up Point 
Following feedback in our recent Parent View 

questionnaire and due to our own safety concerns, 

we have made the decision to alter the drop off and 

pick up points for our Year 1 children.  

From Monday, 19th February (the first day after half 

term), the drop off and pick up points for our Year 1 

children will be from the corner of our playground, known with the children as 

the Magic Corridor. The children use this entry and exit point every day during 

break and lunchtimes and are very familiar with the route to their classrooms.  

 

In the mornings (between 8:25am and 8:35am), all 

Year 1 children will enter school via the Magic 

Corridor.  

You’ll find Miss Ward and Mrs Hinton-Donnelly 

waiting for you!  

 

In the afternoons (3:00pm), to avoid a bottleneck and to 

make the collection process more efficient, the two Year 1 

classes will come out of school from different exits.  

Butterworth class, with Miss Ward, will come out of the 

same door that they enter in the morning  

 

Donaldson class, with Mrs Hinton-Donnelly, will be 

coming out adjacent to this, using the wooden gate 

near to Nursery.  

 

We know that while everyone gets used to the new 

routine there may be a few teething problems but 

hopefully the new system will eventually be quicker and safer for everyone!  

Morning drop off – all 

Year 1 

Butterworth collection 

point at 3pm 

Donaldson collection 

point at 3pm 


